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DURANGO WEST METROPOLITAN DISTRICT No. 1 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

REGULAR MEETING August 28, 2024 
 
 
 
 
No meeting was held on August 28, 2024, due to lack of a quorum.   
 
Melissa Schneider and Joel Peterson were present.   
 
Janet informed the two members present about a fencing encroachment into District common area 
and explained how staff handled the situation.  No board decisions were required.   
 
Janet informed the members Spectrum was preparing to perform upgrades and anticipated more 
encroachments would be discovered.   
 
A special meeting may be called before September’s meeting if needed.   
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